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Town and the surrounding regional transportation network. To keep this critical link affordable for
all current and future users, we recommend that all managed/tolled lanes be ended at the nearest
interchange, either existing or future, to the Town’s southern boundaries with no managed,/tolled

lanes extended north to C-470. Additionally, an additional General Purpose lane is recommended

to be added from this southern interchange to C-470. Along with the Town’s recommended

adjustments, the PEL Study has resultedin recommended solutions for the challenges affecting
safety, travel time reliability, and mohility along |-25.

| subportlrg corridar communities’ land Lisé. development, and economic gbals. Colorado residents F

and husinesses are choosing Castle Rock for several reasons, including the importance of a rediable
and safetripon 1-25. Our transpertation master planring efforts in the Town have recognized the
importanca of the regional connections to this transportation corridor, both existing and future,
and we look farward to collaborating on future projects to make this goal a reslity.

Sincerely,

(Insert Name and Agency)
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